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June 9th 2021

• There are 316 meters in service. I have looked over the meters in service
some more and still looking over information to make sure it is the correct 
number.
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• Have been working priming and painting fire hydrants and then install new 
bolts. I am hoping that the hydrant near the school will be painted by the 
school in Salem Generals colors like other water systems do. Working on 25 
hydrants. I have about 10 left to finish. 
• Passed boiler inspection (2 year)
• We did a hand full for Dig Safe mark outs.
• We did our 2nd round Iron and Manganese testing.
• We got back the PFOA, PFOS, and 1,4-Dioxane results. We tested good on 
them. 
• The Highway helped to clean out back of water office area. Removed so 
old metal pipes and trimmed some tree’s. They also got some slate off of the 
hill to the water barn and its behind the barn to be sold.
• We had a contractor hit a curb stop. Got them a bill for the repairs $81.15. 
Still waiting to hear that they payed it.
• Eye wash and Fire Extinguishers checks have been done. 
• We did our monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. MET the 
bacteriological requirements for a public water supply as set forth in subpart 
5-1.5 of the State Sanitary Code under Public Heath Law 225.  
• We need to have the office door at the water barn replaced - will do in 
spring I hope.

Thank You,

Eric Rogers
Class C Water Plant Operator


